Great Crosby Catholic Primary School

The Northern Road, Crosby L23 2RQ



ALL VISITORS MUST REPORT TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE AND LOG IN BEFORE ENTERING THE SCHOOL BUILDING AT ALL TIMES.

School Gate Opening Times:-Main gates will be open 8.40am in the morning. <u>Children should not be on school premises until then</u> and they will open again at 3pm in the afternoon. Staff will need to gain access to school prior to this time but school is not open for children. Nursery- Wednesday - inner gate opens at 11.10am until 11.30am and 12.25pm until 12.35pm.

Advent Masses

During Advent we will be having a Mass each Friday morning at 8am, starting Friday 2nd December. All are welcome.

Proposed change to Admissions Criteria for 2018/19

Governors are proposing a change to the Admissions Criteria for 2018/19. Please see attached-the changes are highlighted in red. If parents/guardians have any comments please forward them to the school office by letter or email to admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk by Friday 9th December.

Christmas Fair

Our Christmas Fair is on Sunday 4th December at 12pm. All welcome.

Well done Tommy

Tommy Austin 5HM raised £200.00 for the homeless by selling cakes and drinks at a recent Dance Show.

Christmas Jumper Day

Save the Children Charity are holding a wear a Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 16th December. Please bring in a £1 donation and raise awareness by wearing your festive jumpers.

Crosby Rotary Club

Together with the Camera Club are holding a photography competition for children aged 7-11. The theme is 'My Crosby'. They will accept black/white or colour photographs. The competition closes mid- March and the winning photographs will receive a £50 prize and an engraved plate. Entry forms will be available from the school office at a later date, so get snapping!

Brownmoor Lane Crossing

Parents are calling for a new Lollipop person to be situated on Brownmoor Lane near The Northern Road junction. If you wish to get behind this campaign there is an online petition to sign on www.change.org.

Dementia Friendly Carol Concert

At the Metropolitan Cathedral with Archbishop Malcom McMahon on Wednesday 14th December at 2pm. Refreshments will be served in the Gibberd Room, everyone is welcome.

Christmas Badges

From Monday 5th December children will have the opportunity to make a Christmas badge £1 each, which goes to charity. This is in place of sending each other Christmas cards.

Training Opportunities

Please see attached leaflet.

Telephone: 0151-9248661/ Mobile for

Absence Reporting: 07860-003244 (text only)
Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk
Website: www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.org.uk

2nd December 2016

Mass Times:

SS Peter & Pauls

5.45 pm - Sat

9.30am - Sun

11.30am - Sun

St Helens

9.45am - Sun

6.30pm - Sun

Lego Wanted

We are hoping to start a Lego club in Year 1, if anyone has any good quality lego they wish to donate it would be greatly appreciated.

Calling all Artists

Any parents or family members with an artistic flair and have got time to spare to help in our art club would be much appreciated. Please contact school for more details.

Travel Pass Found

A Merseytravel pass has been found on the playground and been handed in to office.

Change of School Mobile Contact Number for Absence Reporting: 07860 003244 (text only).